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PROOF OF PUBLICATION
State of California
County of Santa Clara

FILE NO. Sapuder: Display-Teen Commission

| am a citizen of the United States. | am over the age of eighteen
years and | am not a party to or interested in the above entitled
matter. | am the Legal Advertising Clerk of the printer and
publisher of the Cupertino Courier, a newspaper published in the
English language in the City of Cupertino, County of Santa Clara,
State of California.

| declare that the Cupertino Courier is a newspaper of general
circulation as defined by the laws of the State of California as
determined by court decree dated November 13, 1956, Case
Number 100637. Said decree states that the Cupertino Courier is
adjudged to be a newspaper of general circulation for the City of
Cupertino, County of Santa Clara and State of California. Said
order has not been revoked.

| declare that the notice, of which the annexed is a printed copy,
has been published in each regular and entire issue of said
newspaper and not in any supplement thereof on the following
dates, to wit:

04/02/2021

| certify (or declare) under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is
true and correct.

Dated: April 2, 2021

Lot 2l

Public Notice Advertising Clerk

r.BP316-07/17/17

Legal No. 0006563745

Would You Like to Serve on the

Teen Commission?
Annual Vacancies

CUPERTINO

Cupertino teens are encouraged to apply for six
vacancies on the Teen Commission. Applications may
be submitted online using the Online Teen Commission
Application  via  www.cupertino.org/vacancies. The
application deadline is 4:30 p.m. on Friday, May 7, 2021.
The City Council will conduct interviews beginning at
5:30 p.m. on Monday, May 24 and Tuesday, May 25 (as
needed).

Council will also appoint at least two alternates to fill any
unscheduled vacancies that may occur during the year.
Commissioners must be in 8th through 11th grade.

For more details, please see the welbsite or email the City
Clerk's office at cityclerk@cupertino.org.




